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  2019 

Theta Charity 
Antiques Show 

November 22 -24
George R. Brown 

Convention Center
Preview Party 
November 21

Mark your calendars as 
you don’t want to miss 

our Grand Finale!  
More information 

to come about 
underwriting 
opportunities, 
participating 

exhibitors and 
speakers.

 

Kite Tale

President’s Message

Thank you for letting me serve as your president 
this year.  It has been fun and I’m thankful.  There 
have been some moments to treasure!  How could 
I ever thank you sufficiently for this sweet honor?  
I’m reminded so often of the word in our alumnae 
activity…CHARITY.  You’ve been charitable to me, the 
sisters you enjoy at meetings and this great Houston 
Community.  There was no better day than at Ellie’s 
gorgeous home celebrating just that charity within 
our sisterhood and Houston.  The effects mostly will 
remain unknown to us but not to Him that sees such 
love. 

Good days are still ahead as we gather as an alumnae chapter at Susie Smith’s extraordi-
nary home for our last meeting.  At this meeting, I will wrap my year and then have the 
particular privilege of installing Suzanne Caram as your new president and introducing 
our 2019-20 executive committee.  Please, note the meeting has changed to the home of 
Susie Smith, 5619 Bordley Drive, 77056.

Our Young Alums will meet Saturday April 27 at 1 pm for fun at Wakefield Crowbar and 
The Nite Kites are planning a casual evening on May 2 also.

Please make certain you’ve sent any letters of recommendation to Christina O’Shell and 
her recruitment committee by May 1 for all those darling girls you know that are headed 
to college this fall.  They are our future!

There are a few seats remaining at the Theta table at the HAPA/HAPF luncheon on May 2 
at the Junior League. Please, let me now that you want to join us! It’s a great day cel-
ebrating the outstanding scholars around the city. Also, there are amazing door prizes 
donated by the other sororities in the city…you may even be the luckiest and win the 
Theta prize!

The Theta Task Force is making plans to meet…herding these wonderful but busy Thetas 
is a wild ride!  Please, be a sleuth as you visit with friends and Thetas as you travel about 
what they might know to be a fun and profitable event.  As one Theta said, “our founders 
were very clever 66 years ago and we can create something wonderful, too”!

I wish you all a safe and peaceful summer.  Suzanne has exciting plans for the fall !!
							     
							       Loyally in Theta,
							       Deborah Deford Dunkum

									       

Change of
Address 

 May 8
General 
Meeting

at the home of 
Susie Smith

5619 Bordley
77056
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PANSY BOUQUETS to:

Carrie Cornelius for planning another fun event for our Young Alums and for serving for 2 years in 
that planning capacity!

Martha Claire Mealy for planning and serving for two year wrangling those Nite Kites!

Dinah McClymonds for her faithful service to the Mah Jong group.

Jan Nuenschwander for her continuing leadership of the Bridge Players.

Suzy Heine for being the devoted leader of Theta Bible Study for more years than we can know.

Emily Crosswell and Monisa Cline who have cared well for our sisters and their families in need.

Ellie Bale for hosting such a beautiful reception to host our beneficiaries and allowing the opportunity 
to be so inspired.

For everyone who volunteered, attended or donated as underwriters to the Theta Charity Antiques 
Show in order to help alleviate the needs in this Houston community.

Nancy Bertin and Julie Harris who made it possible to have such an interesting meeting at Child 
Advocates and to hear the extraordinary way this agency cares for the youngest and most vulnerable.

Cheri Fossler and Susan Martin for planning such an especially fun trip to Northwest Arkansas, 
Bentonville, The Crystal Bridges Museum of American Art and the WalMart Museum!

Monisa Cline for chairing the KAT Foundation’s Scholarship Application Review Committee and to 
those of you who served so graciously with her.
 
Kathy Waugh for the photography  at  General meetings and Annette for the Founders Day. 

“My” Executive Committee and all who were Committee Chairs…you gals are the finest! And I will 
ever be grateful!

Care and Concern
To Cherry Schwarz on the death of her husband, John Schwarz in March.

To Janie Schubert loss of her father-in-law 
and Allison on the loss of her grandfather, Fred Schubert.

To Margene Lloyd on the loss of her husband, William.

To Anne Kinder encouragement for her post hospital stay.

To Rhonda Dearmond on the loss of her daughter, 
Sarah Grace Dearmon, a Houston area active at Texas Tech.

To the family of Julia Spinn on her death.

To Beverly Arnold recovering from a hip injury.

To Ashley Ann Wright who had a baby boy, Logan, in March. 

Please Join Us for 
End of Year Luncheon 

Wednesday, May 8

11:00 a.m.
at the home of Susie Smith

5619 Bordley Drive, 77056

Celebration of our 2018-2019 Year
and Installation of 2019-2020 Officers 

Join the Nite Kites
for Drinks & Lite Bites
Thursday, May 2
5:30 p.m.
Brenners on the Bayou
1 Birdsall, 77007

          KATS TAKE THE COURT

Host: Carrie Cornelius  713-899-3107

Where: Wakefield Crowbar
954 Wakefield Dr., 77018

When: Saturday, April 27 at 1:00 PM



Houston Alumnae Kappa Alpha Theta Newsletter 	                                            April- May 2019 Volume 19 Issue IV    Houston Alumnae Kappa Alpha Theta Newsletter 	                                               April- May 2019 Volume 19 Issue IV   

4 5

Have you Paid Your Dues?
Ladies, please remember to pay your annual dues.  Feeling generous?  If yes, we truly 
need more Theta Twin Stars which is the $100 level of membership.  Please join me in 
becoming a Twin Star Theta!  

Since 2015, our dues-paying membership numbers have decreased approximately 14%.  
We are not unique in that other volunteer organizations are experiencing this same 
trend.  However, if we want to continue our varied programming and events, and 
work within a responsible budget, we need 1) more dues paying members and 2) 
members who opt-in at a higher level of membership. 

We have made it easy for you – you can complete and return the printed Dues and 
Interests forms mailed to you at the end of March.  Or, you can go online and submit 
payment via credit card at www.houstonthetas.org.  Reminder – deadline is May 31 to 
be included in the printed directory.  If questions, contact Marci Hamilton at 
marci hamilton5@gmail.com or 713-397-3593.  

Please contact at least one Theta friend 
to join or rejoin for the 2019-2020 Year!

Looking for Volunteers!
1). Membership Database
We need a volunteer to manage our membership database.  The ‘busiest’ time of the 
year is during membership dues collection which runs April through mid-June.  Then, 
it requires regular maintenance of address/email/phone updates as well as 
segmenting the membership list for various mailings.  Immediate help is wanted as our 
long-time Theta volunteer, Nancy Capps Forester, has retired and will be in Houston 
only occasionally.  Kudos to you Nancy for coordinating this task for 10+ years.  
Contact Suzanne Caram, sfcaram@comcast.net or 832-860-3861 if interested.  

2).Houston Theta Alumnae on Social Media – Need Help!
Calling for a volunteer or two to take our existing social media presence on Face-
book and Instagram and ramp it up!  Thanks to Deborah Dunkum (Facebook) and 
Cynthia Lange (Instagram) for launching these “pages” for us.  Check out Houston 
Alumnae of Kappa Alpha Theta on Facebook and houstonthetas on Instagram.  
Contact Suzanne Caram at sfcaram@comcast.net or 832-860-3861 if interested.   

2 018  T h e ta  S h o w
R e c e p t i o n 

Nicki Richnow and  Paige Lines  Freedom Place 
					     Karen Donovan

     Lois Wright                            Julie Harris                                                 
                           Carol Minor                                                                                   
                         		                                  Ashley Bruchette
                                          Child Advocates 

Bonnie Campbell & Bradley Brooks
Bayou Bend Collection 

          Vicki Lovin                             Jennifer O’ Donnfell
 		   Michelle Schonbeck
          Houston Christian Community Services 	

       Vicki Lovin
                               Ginger Cook       Barbara Bernstein 

Second Serving

     Kelley Hurst     Donna Schmidt        Alicia Lee 
                      Kappa Alpha  Theta Foundation 

Jennifer O’Donnell 
 Ana Schick and Brittney Amend

 Small Steps 

 Dr. Susan Blaney, 
            Priscilla Luna Mondragon  & Carol Minor,
                          Texas Children’s Hospital

Photography by Kathy Waugh
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TCAS Co-Chairs Jennifer, 
Vicki and  President Deborah 

THeta
Wildcats 

Investment
Club 

Meeting 

Theta Show
R e c e p t i o n 

continued

Connie, Marti, Deborah, Patsy and Eleanor 

Eleanor, Sheryl, ,
Melissa, 

Jan and Patsy

Maura and Kate 

Beth, Shana, Tricia and Giggy 

Dues for next year
  
                                                                                      
Please remember to pay your dues no
 later than May 31 to be listed in the 

Theta directory. leadership needs your 
phone

numbers and emails

Winter Meeting 
a CASA volunter.

shared her inspiring stories 
and how she has made a 
difference in troubled 

families’lives. 

Joanne and Vicki

Connnie and Melinda Vicki and Jennifer 

Cynthia and Cherri

Sonya Galvan, CEO,
CASA, Houston and Nancy

Linda and Julie

Heather, Margaret and Rhonda

Deborah

Katie and Karen

Theta Expense Reimbursements

Send in all outstanding Alumnae bills and 
May 1. Reimbursement forms can be found

at houstonthetas.org. 
Choose References, scroll down to the 

bottom of the screen. The Reimbursement 
form is the last one on the screen.  

Photography by Kathy Waugh

Photography by Kathy Waugh
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Bible Study See you in the fall!
Contact: Suzy Heine suzyq819@gmail.com or 713-858-0802.

Bridge Theta  Bridge on Thursday, April 25 and May 23.
We Meet at The Forest Club, 11:00 - 3:00 P.M. for bridge and lunch. All bridge players are
welcome. Contact Jan Neuenschwander at janeuen@aol.com or 713-781-889

WildKats
Investment Club 

Meets 11:30 - 2:00 on the second Wednesday from September -June  Meeting and lunch. 
Wednesday, May 8 at the home of Anne Frischkorn, 3815 Piping Rock, 77057
Contact Mary Helen Davenport at 713-523-9065 or Marti Peterson at 713-254-4330 

Monday Mah Jong   
Group 

Tuesday Mah Jong
Beginner Group 

Monday Group meets every week from 1- 4:30 p.m. in our homes. Our group is full but 
substitutes are contacted as needed.  Contact Dinah McClymonds at  832-594-0407 or 
dinahmcc49@gmail.com. 
We meet on every Tuesday at 1 p.m. Our group is full also but you may sign up on our 
waiting list. Contact Joanne Malinak @ jokm1812@gmail.com  or text 713 725 1667 
for information.

Special Interest Groups

Meetings and Events

Calendar 

Young Thetas
Sat.,  April 27
1:00 p. m.

KAT Volley Ball at Wakefield Crowbar, 954 Wakefield Drive, 77018

Nite Kites 
Thurs., May 2
5:30 p.m.

Nite Kites get together at Brenners on the Bayou, 1 Birdsall, 77007

May Meetings
Wednesday, May 8

Joint Board Meeing 2018-2019 and 2019-2020 at 10:00 a.m. 
End of Year Luncheon and Installaton of 2019-2020 Officers at the home of 
Susie Smith, 5619 Bordley Driver, 77056 at 11:00 a.m.

Houston Kappa Alpha Theta 
Scholarship Application Review Committee

Chairman:Monisa Cox Cline
   

 Members of the Committee: Stacey Tucker Arlosoroff*, Marnie Lattimore Clark,                                            
Linda Castellon Debrovner,  Susan Walton Edward, Pam Greenwood, 

Marta Kelle Henderson, Kathryn Hennington, 
Janis Frank Henry, Amy Fox KeithMaura McCarthy, Dinah Hampton McClymonds, 

Kelly Moneyhan, Christine Neuenschwander Parke, 
Elizabeth Winfield Rigney, Peggy Ratcliffe Roe

 
On behalf of the Theta Foundation, thank you very much for serving on the Scholarship Application Review 

Committee.  I truly appreciate your time and support.  This is an important initiative in helping young 
Theta women in pursuit of their education and their dreams ~ and we thank you! 

										          Monica Cline
*Theta members who areoutside our area that have volunteered to help. 

 Pictured from left to right:  Julie Harris, Deborah Dunkum, Sue Watkins, Maura McCarthy, 
Jane Humphries, Debbie Leighton, Ruth Hawk, Sandy Lucas, Pam Lamp, Janis Henry, Sarah Eilers, 

Margaret Scott, Susan Lawhon, Carol McCartt, Nancy Bertin, Cheri Fossler, Linda Triplett & Susan Martin
		      The Mildred B. Cooper Memorial Chapel is in the background.

Theta Travelers at Chrystal Bridges 


